
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   
December 18, 2020 
 

 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
 
Please see our COVID-19 data from this week below: 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
No student close contacts were identified within the classroom setting and school transmission 
continues to remain LOW.  We did identify 11 close contacts on the school bus and were fortunate with 
the upcoming break the time for student exclusion was limited.   
 
Year to date, 41 households account for the 53 positive cases and the total number includes all 
students and staff. 
 
Today marks the end of the first semester and I am incredibly proud to know our schools were open for 
in-person learning EACH day since August. I want to thank you for your cooperation as there are many 
guidelines to follow and ever-changing and evolving information. Our schools stay open because 
everyone is willing to do their part. THANK YOU! 
 
May you all have a wonderful and safe Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.      
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Smith 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 
Number of Cases this week 7 7 0 0 

Percent of Cases this week 1.12% 2.02% 0% 0% 

Year to Date Cases* 53 28 19 2 

Year to Date Percent of Cases 7.31% 6.93% 8.02% 2.9% 

FORRESTVILLE VALLEY SCHOOL 
DISTRICT #22I 

SUPERINTENDENT 
Mrs. Sheri Smith 

P.O. Box 665, Forreston, IL 61030    Phone: (815) 938-2036    Fax: (815) 938-9028 


